From: Andrew Medlar <amedlar@chipublib.org>
Sent: Friday, August 1, 2014 9:59 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Third Party Travel Request 

 

Hi Steve,
 
I’ve just returned from this year’s Penguin Random House Library Advisory Board meeting in New York City (July 29-31, 2014) with the successful objective of representing CPL in discussions with the largest trade publisher in the United States on such issues as e-content aggregators, e-book production and cost, and author-patron discovery connections. Penguin Random House covered flight, hotel, per diem, and ground transportation costs for me, as well as all other library representative attendees from across the country.
 
Thanks,
Andrew
 
Andrew Medlar
Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation
Chicago Public Library / 400 S. Stat
